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November 2, 2015
Re: Laura Delamare
Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Laura Delamare’s application for the JET Program. Laura is an outstanding student who has wanted to teach and tutor others since she was young, and I have seen how skillful she is in doing this in a class that I will describe below. She is also taking a three-month program to earn a teaching certificate for TEFL classes. Laura has already studied abroad in Ireland – and traveled to Iceland, the Netherlands and other European countries. She loves international studies and hopes to learn as much as she can about Japan in the years she stays there. 

I have known Laura for about three years, and I am very impressed with her as a student and a person. I first met Laura when she earned one of the highest grades in my very large Soc 152A course (the Sociology of Human Sexuality). Next I invited her to be in the small honors class (Soc 152B) that I offered the following quarter for the best 18 students from the large 152A class (which has about 600 students each quarter of the year). In the small class I came to know Laura quite well. She always made intelligent and thoughtful contributions, and she was one of the central leaders of many important discussions. She has very high standards for her own work and a great eye for detail. 

Because Laura is a very good writer, I next invited her to join my Soc 152C class, which is creating a university-sponsored website that presents scientific information about human sexuality and relationships. It is designed for people all around the world and reaches 180 different nations. Laura was an obvious choice because she is so intelligent, articulate and responsible. She has participated in Soc 152C for about two and a half years and written some very valuable contributions. She is always reliable and responsible in her work—one of those people who I can always trust to make everything work well. In fact, I selected her to be one of the central people in the class, one of the writers who composes some of the most sensitive replied to people who write us about delicate topics regarding sex and relationships. She does her own work on time and continually performs at the highest level, she makes sure all the other students stay in sync with each other and that all the projects that the class devises are accomplished in a timely manner. She teaches new students who are just entering our course for their first quarter what they need to know to excel in the class. It is a pleasure to work with her and you will find her work to be superb. 

Laura has a serious passion for teaching and she works well with many age groups. She wants to make a difference in our world and you can sense this in her passion for sharing knowledge. She told me that she can hardly wait to learn about the Japanese culture and share all she can in the JET Program. She is very professional in her public presentations and has been made President of the Campus Tour Association on our campus, where she is paid to speak in front of large groups. She is so likeable and friendly, that everyone loves interacting with her. 

In summary, I think Laura is a truly amazing person who will make many valuable contributions in the JET Program. She will do a stellar job at all the tasks she does. Laura is forward looking, with the ability to plan her time and activities to attain long-term goals. In addition to having a keen mind, she is serious, conscientious, hard working and very responsible. She is both an excellent student and a happy, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to work. She is a cheerful and positive person with a great personality and I know she will make amazing contributions to the JET Program. Laura is a dynamic and energetic person and her voice and face sparkle with enthusiasm. Laura earns my highest level of recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu
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